
In March we took our first 

family vacation since     

Connor was born.  Our trip 

took us to Cape Coral Flor-

ida. The weather was per-

fect and the boys loved 

playing in the gulf. We hope 

to go back to Florida again 

someday.  

 

Over Memorial Day week-

end we went up North to go 

camping with Katie’s Family. 

We got to sleep in a camper 

and play at a park. The boys 

loved being able to play out-

side all day and play with 

their cousins. We can’t wait 

to go camping again! 

 

The biggest news of the 

year was that David started 

Kindergarten. We started at 

a private school, and then 

transferred to the public 

school.  He loves kindergar-

ten and his favorite subjects 

are Gym and Math.  He loves 

to ride the bus and even 

though we had to switch, we 

keep in touch with all his 

friends. We 

are still 

hoping to 

send him 

back to the 

other 

school for 

1st grade.  

 

As the year draws to a 

close, we wish all our family 

and friends a wonderful 

Christmas and a great new 

year!  Hope everyone enjoys 

their time with family and 

friends.  

 Merry Christmas 

Florida 

Vacation! 
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David has had a busy year. He has become 

a fan of the Back to the Future movies 

and now loves to watch Marty and Doc.  In 

August he went to comic con and was able 

to meet and get his picture taken with 

Doc Brown, or Christopher Lloyd.  He also 

still has a love for Ghostbusters and loves 

to still dress up as a Ghostbuster.  

 He is starting to become more  independ-

ent and loves to do things on his own. 

Hard to believe he will be six in March! 

I love all the pictures of the boys 

together. They love to play with each 

other and David is always trying to 

include Connor in everything he does. 

It is so neat watching them play to-

gether knowing they each have a play-

mate for life. I hope they keep their 

brotherly love forever! 
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David’s Update 

with gaining weight.  He has not grown 

much weight wise, but his height is 

staying steady in the 5th percentile.  

  He loves to talk and try to say so 

many new words.  His favorite things 

are his teddy bear bobo and daddy. 

Next year he will start a preschool 

class two morning a week while Katie 

finishes her degree.  

Our big two year old has seen a lot of 

changes this year.  In May he started 

staying with our babysitter, Kelli,  two 

days a week while Katie started Col-

lege classes.  He then went to a 

friends house two days a week, while 

still having one day with Kelli through 

the fall.   

  He is learning how to play with new 

friends but is still having troubles 

Connor’s Update 


